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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY TRANSMITTAL LETTER, 17-07
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Gretchen Marshall


Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:   
August 15, 2017
SUBJECT:   SOP 30.2 CAPTA Appeals - Updates
The purpose of this transmittal letter is to notify staff of additional changes made to SOP 30.2 CAPTA Appeals.   The additional language clarifies the CAPTA appeals process for staff, specifically, when an FSOS changes the finding in TWIST.  A statement explaining the reason for the change is included in the “Amend Results” screens.  
If you have any questions regarding this transmittal letter, please contact: 

Lucie Estill, Child Protection Branch Manager

Lucie.estill@ky.gov 
(502) 564-2136, ext. 3568

KentuckyUnbridledSpirit.com 
                                                                                                                An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D


